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NEWSLETTER 427                                                               12th May 2016 
 
 
School Show 
 
The class items are progressing well and we are looking forward to the real 
thing when we have a chance to entertain you. 
 
Thank you for all your contributions and patience.  This is much appreciated. 
 
May I ask one last favour?  Please can you send in any suitable gifts that we 
can use as prizes for the show Tombola, which will be available at each 
performance. 
 
Tickets are being processed at the moment, so you will receive them very 
soon.  We have made sure that everyone has a chance to attend by having a 
morning, two evening and one afternoon performance.  Hopefully this will 
mean that all families, friends and relatives will be able to come to one of the 
performances. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jan Liversage 
Head Teacher 
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